
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 

 
Commercial Burglaries 

District 019 (Town Hall) 
 
About the crime: 
 
There have been recent overnight burglaries to businesses in District 019. In these 
cases, a masked offender pries open the side or rear doors of the business after 
closing times and takes money before fleeing. 
 
Incident times and locations: 
 

• 2400 block of N. Ashland on 19 Oct 2015, 2:20 a.m. 

• 2800 block of N. Ashland on 28 Oct 2015, 12:30 a.m. – 7:40 a.m.  
 
About the offender: 
 
Unknown masked offender 
 
What you can do: 
 

• Be aware of this crime and alert other businesses. 

• Business owners should ensure that their businesses are equipped with a 
working video surveillance system and alarm. 

• Report any suspicious activity to 911  

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any offender(s). 
Include any vehicle description and license plate information as well as direction 
of flight, if known. 

• Contact Area North Detectives if you can provide any information on the above 
incidents. 

 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
HY467451, HY47952 

Reference: P15-N-246(BA) 
 
 
 

 
 

P15-N-246(BA) 

31 Oct 2015 


